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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRDSent: Friday, May 12, 2017 7:32 AMTo: 'Robbie Runnels'Cc: Amy Ruth; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Tucker, ShellySubject: RE: XTO Corral Canyon FED CTB - 2RP-4190

RE: XTO * Corral Canyon Fed 4H * 2RP-4190 * DOR: 4/12/17  Amy,   After reviewing the complete field screen data set, the chloride levels appear to be more elevated than what was discussed, through the approximately 10’ interval, especially at SP5, SP6 and SP7. OCD requests deeper excavation in the areas of these sample points, through the 10’ interval, or as close as practicable. This is a Federal site and will require BLM review and approval as well.   If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.   Thank you,  Mike Bratcher NMOCD District 2 811 S. First St. Artesia NM 88210 575-748-1283 Ext 108 mike.bratcher@state.nm.us  OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.     From: Robbie Runnels [mailto:rrunnels@basinenv.com]  Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 12:22 PM To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us> Cc: Amy Ruth <amy_ruth@XTOenergy.com> Subject: XTO Corral Canyon FED CTB - 2RP-4190 
 
Mr. Bratcher, 
  
Attached is the CAP and the Soil Chemistry Table for the aforementioned site. Please let me know if you have 
any questions or comments. 
  
Best Regards, 
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Robbie Runnels 
  
Project Manager 
Basin Environmental Service Technologies 
3100 Plains Hwy. 
P.O. Box 301 
Lovington, NM 88260 
p. 575-396-2378 m. 575-441-5598 
f. 575-396-1429 
rrunnels@basinenv.com 


